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Applying for a secondary school place 

We know you’re only just starting Year 
6, but you need to be thinking about 
the secondary school you would like to 
attend when you leave Northmoor. The 

application system is online through Oldham 
Council and opens on 1st August 
and the sooner you can get it 
completed, the better! If your 
parents/carers need any help, let 
us know as we have a guide that 
they can follow step-by-step. 

Our topic for next term will 
be Peace for our time…? 
 

We will be learning about… 
 
The pupils in Year 6 will be learning all about life in World War Two. From what it 
was like for the soldiers, to generals, to the women and children left at home. 

 

During the summer holidays, why not... 
• ...visit your local library and read about The Blitz? 

• ...create a drawing of a fighter jet? 

• ...find out about the living conditions for soldiers? 

• ...discover what food was available during the war (lots of things were hard to get hold of!)? 
• ...OR anything you can think of! 

 

English 
In English, we will be using World War Two to 
inspire our writing - thinking about what life was 
like for the people of Britain, especially children 
who were forced to evacuate their homes! 

 

 

 

Maths  
In Year 6, we learn about a wide range of 
mathematical concepts, some of which you will 
have learnt before and some of which are 
entirely new! 

 

To hit the ground running, it is so important that 
all children know their times tables off by heart.  
You need to know your tables up to 12x12 and 
you can use Times Tables Rock Stars to help you 
little and often throughout the summer. We will 
be working on place value and then our 
arithmetic skills in September. 

Summer FUN challenge! 
Why not give this a go? Show us your completed 
grid in September for guaranteed table points! 

 


